Robbin Kelley

Sect. FW: Cemetery Department Update

Sect. June 7, 2018 at 10:05 AM

## Report for CPC July 12, 2018 Cemetery Dept. Update

## Kathy

You had requested an update from me in June of 2017.

I am sorry apparently I send this email to Gloria Green and not to you by accident, see email below.

The Crypts Article should be closed out and it is completed.

Article #31 of the Rail's at Evergreen Cemetery is as follows.

Invoices paid were:

26,800.00 completed section in December 2017

8,500.00 was paid in March 2018

The Commission was unsatisfied with some of post and Henry T. Crosby & Sons will have to go back and straighten then for final payment Remaining balance is \$3,625.00.

Let me know if there is anything else you need from me.

Please thank the CPC Committee for their continued support of our historic projects.

I will also put a copy in Dave's box at Town Hall.

Robbin Marie Kelley Cemetery Administrator Town of Harwich Office: 100 Oak Street Mailing: 732 Main Street Harwich, MA 02645 Phone 508-430-7549 Fax 508-430-7598

From: Robbin Kellev

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 8:01 AM

## Subject: Cemetery Department Update

Gloria

Article 33 Historic Restoration and Preservation of the Burial Crypts have been completed and I have the Invoice from Henry T. Crosby & Son for \$24,975.00. has been submitted.

Article 34 Historic Harwich Center Cemetery Gravestone Restoration and Preservation return of funds do you know if I need to go to Town Meeting to return or was the vote of the Cemetery Commission and letter dated May 10, 2017 sufficient.